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Annunciation Catholic Primary School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all students. 

 
NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Reflection 

 

I do not hide your righteousness in my heart; I speak of your faithfulness and your saving help. I do not conceal 

your love and your faithfulness from the great assembly. Psalm 40:10  

 

Lord our God, in the grace of Jesus Christ we turn to you, our Father in heaven and on earth, for we know 

your truth and your saving power. Grant that all may learn to look upward to you in faith and in trust that 

your will is being done on earth, even though so much seems to be the work of humans alone. But your will is 

behind everything and we put ourselves under your will. We hope in your will. In your will we are certain that 

everything will be made right and good, to the glory of your name. Amen. 

 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  

 
 Hello everyone 
 
Two weeks to go until the end of term and we are already half -way through the year. It has certainly felt like 
a quick 10 weeks.. 

 
Monday we head off on the Grade 5/6  camp and everyone is very excited. Katy, 
Meaghan and myself will all be accompanying the students. Mrs Mary will be holding 
the fort while we are gone so please speak to her if there is anything urgent or you can 
also leave a message at the office. I hope the weather is kind to us as we head to Phillip 
Island which is known to be a few degrees cooler. 
 
Painting will start this weekend in the Community room. The whole 
room including the toilets and kitchen area will be painted. The 

carpet will then be replaced in the community room with more practical carpet tiles which 
can be removed if stained. The exterior walls of the front entrance will also be painted.   
 
Once we complete this area we will then direct our attention to the outside spaces, in particular the sports 
shed and oval.  
 
Please note that assemblies and After School care will operate inside the school until works are complete. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend everyone, 
 
Robyn Kelly 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CAMP Monday 

Students in Grades 5/6   need to be at school by 8:15am with a packed morning tea and lunch in disposable 
bags. Please check off all items to be packed against the checklist that went home last week. 
 

The Month of June: 
 

Monday June 17th Grade 5/6  off to Camp for 3 days 
Painting starts in community room 

Friday June 21st Teddy Bears picnic with OAC Kinder children (F-2) 

Tuesday June 25th Parent Teacher Interviews/Book Fair 
P&F Meeting 6:30pm 

Wednesday June 26th Grade 3/4 going to Marina Aged Care to join in Games morning 
with the residents 

Friday June 28th Last day of Term 
School finishes at 1pm  (No after school care) 

 

FUTURE TERM 3 DATES: 

Term 3 will start on Monday July 15 

There will be two school closure days next term. They are Friday July 26th and Friday August 23rd. 

Please add to your diaries 

 

 
ENROLMENTS 2020 

We have been very proactive in getting our school name out in the community but 
the best way to promote the school is through our own school community. Thanks 
to several families we are getting enrolments and enquiries through parents 
promoting us through their own social media and by talking to friends. Please speak 
to anyone that you may know that has a 4 year old or a 3 year old and encourage 
them to come for a tour. We would love to add some new families to our school. 
 
 

  

BOOK FAIR 
  
As in previous years, we will conduct a Book Fair in the open plan 
learning area on the day of the Parent Teacher Interviews, on 25th 
June.There will be a wide range of children’s books and novelties 
available.  
Cash or credit card payments on the day will be accepted.  All 
purchases on the day benefit our school by us being able to purchase 
more new books for the Library. 
  
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  

 

 

RESPECTFUL RELATIONSHIPS 

 
In Respectful Relationships, Year 5/6 are learning a range of problem solving skills through applied 

learning tasks so that they are able to cope with the challenges that they face in the future. To be able to 
solve problems, children need to be able to think critically and evaluate the consequences of various 

actions. This week 5/6 worked on different scenarios to identify the problem, brainstorm possible options 
for a solution and compare these options to find the best one using a 'daisy model'. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Annunciation is again participating in the Earn & Learn 
Programme run through Woolworths.  For every $10 you 
spend at Woolworths you receive a sticker.  Collect as 
many as you can.  Get your friends and family collecting 
for you!!!/   
The more stickers we receive the more equipment we can 
choose at the end.  The promotion runs from 1st May until 
25th June.  Sticker sheets are available from school office. 
 
 

 

 
 

PLAYGROUP – HERE AT ANNUNCIATION, EVERY THURSDAY MORNING 
A Playgroup called ‘Brooklyn Fun for Tots’ is operating in the Community Room each Thursday     

Enquiries - Phone Lauren 0411 895 775 or Michelle 0432 517 222     

Annunciation After School Care -  Daily  -  3.30pm.  -  6.00pm. 
(not during school holidays or the last day of term) 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE PROGRAM 
“Looked After” has now introduced their software and this is who we are using now to sign students 

into after school care. If you would like to use the program we have all the details at school. It is 

very easy to use. 
If you intend on using the after school care program you must register online first.  (Details can be 
obtained from the office.)  If you have already registered and want to put your child in care could you 
please make sure that you go online and book them in for the day, the night before.  If it is an emergency 
situation and you haven’t booked your child in you can ring the office.   

REMEMBER IF YOU WANT TO USE THE PROGRAM WHETHER IT BE AS ONGOING OR 

CASUAL YOU MUST BE REGISTERED.    

 
 
  
    
 

 

 
Reconciliation week was celebrated with a number of events, including a ceremony prior to home ACC football 
matches. The indigenous flag is raised at the College each morning. For Reconciliation week the colours of 
the flag were also painted on the centre-square of the oval. It was great to welcome Glenn James to the Alumni 
Breakfast. Glenn umpired two AFL Grand Finals and also continues to provide outstanding service to the 
indigenous community. 

 
Well done to our Year 7s on this week’s concert performed in Quiroga Hall to an appreciative audience of 
proud parents. It was amazing to see the Year 7s growth in skills on a range of instruments, which in many 
cases students had picked up for the first time this year. It is also great to see the number of students joining 
the College band and ensembles as they gain confidence with their instrument. 

  

 

 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
KEY ENROLMENT DATES FOR YEAR 5 STUDENTS IN 2019 STARTING YEAR 7 IN 

2021 

Please note the key enrolment dates for students in Year 5 in 2019 who will be enrolling in Year 7 for 
2021: 
·  Term 1 – 29 January 2019: Applications open for Year 5 students commencing Year 7 in 2021. 
·  Term 3 – 23 August 2019: Applications close. 
·  Term 4 – 18 October 2019: Offers posted to prospective Year 7, 2021 applicants. 
·  Term 4 – 1 November 2019: Final date for families to accept offer made by school. 

 

 

 

 
TEAM KIDS HOLIDAY PROGRAM 

Bayside P-12 College - Williamstown 

8:00 AM - 6:00 PM 

Book a day or the whole week… how many days is up to you! 

Find your nearest venue: www.teamkids.com.au/venues 

1300 035 000 

 

 

TeamKids specialises in providing the best possible Holiday 

experiences imaginable for children in Prep to Grade 6 (5 – 12 

years). We offer teacher qualified educators and industry 

leading ratios of 1:10, to ensure your child’s adventure with us 

is an absolute blast each and every day. We offer a huge range 

of exciting incursions, excursions and in-house themes. Each 

daily program is specifically developed for each venue. We also 

make sure the children have a say in what we include which 

helps to ensure we keep creating positive memories that are 

cherished for a lifetime. 


